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Kiwanis News
Birthdays

Alicia Mason............ March 5
James Little............ March 29

 Club Anniversaries
Amy Rosier..............Mar. ‘05
Julie Lindstrom.........Mar. ‘06

Dates to Remember
Board Meeting

Tuesday, March 2 • 1 p.m.
Following Regular Meeting

Club Officers
Kari Walden................President

(417) 334-4455

James Little.........President-Elect
(417) 334-4084

Pam Druffel................Treasurer
(417) 334-4355, ext. 4183

Cory Ross.................. Secretary
(417) 334-4355, ext. 4052

Board Members
Lynne Campbell ..............(‘10)
Danny Fullington .............(‘10)
Jeff Gerken .....................(‘10)
Rob Dixon.......................(‘11)
Doug Lay.........................(‘11)
Jennifer York...................(‘11)

Mark your calendars now to help with three major events in April 
and early May for our club.

Busy Schedule

April 3
Pancake Breakfast 

with the 
Easter Bunny

Applebee’s
7:30 - 10 a.m.

April 10
Kiwanis One Day

9 a.m. - Noon
Helping the Hollister 
Parks Department.

May 1
Hollister Centennial

Kiwanis will be 
serving food. 

Watch for more details 
to come.

Last year Danny Fullington served up 
pancakes at the breakfast.

Last year Rob Dixon helped paint the 
pavilions at Shadow Rock Park.



Scenes from the 2010 
MO-ARK Mid-Winter Conference

Thanks to 
everyone who 

helped out!


